
       

 

Glenwood Complete Streets project open house 

 

When: Thursday, March 22, 2018 

4:30 – 6:30 p.m. 

Where:         Glenwood Lakes Area Chamber & Welcome Center 

Conference and Community Room 

7 First Street NW, Glenwood 

 

The public is invited to attend a Glenwood Complete Streets project information session. Project staff will be 

available to answer project-related questions.  

Learn more about the project times lines, staging and detour plans.      

The session will be an open house format. Participants are invited to come and go as they please. There will not 

be a formal presentation. 

To request an ASL or foreign language interpreter or other reasonable accommodation, call Janet Miller at 1-

800-657-3774.   

 

To sign up for project updates or to learn more about the project visit www.mndot.gov /d4/projects/glenwood/ 

 

   

Photos collected from other Complete Streets projects throughout the state. 


